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Denny Zwiefelhofer <denny.zwiefelhofer@gmail.com>
Support for wildlife-bird/viewer/photographer amendment to HE137

"o House Resources

Zt Rep. David Talerico; Sen. Gary Stevens

I want to voice my support for the recent amendments added to HB137 regarding the raising the hunting and fishing license fees to
include wildlife/bird/ viewer/photographers in those fees.
Thank You,

Smcerely,

Dennis Zwefelhofer
P.O.2100

Kodiak, AK 99615



